
Report to the Board 20250811 from the Social Commission 
 
The Social Commission is at work planning the remaining events of the 

current fiscal year, including a TGIF reception on September 12th and a 

movie night on October 18th. 

 

We are also putting together our proposal to the Board and the Budget & 

Finance Commission for the next fiscal year to be considered at the annual 

November budget meetings. 

 
We regret the resignation of Sheridan Hodges from the Social Commission 
but are happy that she is now busy with the Board of Directors. Sheri has 
generously brought her energy, ideas, fun and creative spirit and 
dedication to the commission which we will miss. She has generously let us 
know that she will still be available to volunteer for events and we are 
grateful for that. Sheri is a good friend and we look forward to 
collaborating more in the future. Thank you, Sheri. 
 
Our next meeting will be Wednesday, August 27th, at 7:30 pm on Zoom. 
 
 
Sincerely submitted,  
Sheldon Atovsky, Acting Chair 
Social Committee 
Park Tower Condominium Association 


